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significantly.  The obstruction will decrease the enjoyment
we gain from the natural, beautiful view that is central in our
picture window from our living room.  Today, we have also
been made aware by our realtor, Demi Fox, that the
obstruction will actually decrease our property value as our
living room's central view adds significant value to our
property. 
 
Unfortunately, we would like our neighbors to have the
home of their dreams but it is not right or fair that it be at
our expense of the enjoyment of our home nor the value of
our property. 
 
We do not approve of this project and urge the city to stop
the permit process.  Please let us know how to proceed.

Thank you for your consideration,
Andre and Rebecca Galvan

  
 
 
 
 
 




